
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                           

March  2019  

Monthly  Newsletter  

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

The month of March will welcome spring 
The trees will bud. The birds will sing. 

Read below to find out our March happenings. 

13230 Cedar  Creek Ct .  

Homer Glen,  IL  60491  

708-301-3939  

 

Upcoming Events 

 March 2 
Dr. Seuss’s Birthday 

 March 6, 14, & 22 
Music with Mrs. 
Michelle 

 March 7 & 8 
Fire Drills 

 March 15 
St. Patrick’s Day Party 

 March 17 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

 March 19 & 20 
First Day of Spring 
Rainbow Color Days 

 March 21 & 22 
Show and Tell 

 March 23 
Parent’s Day 

 March 27 
Bookmobile 

 March 27 & 28 
Spring Pictures 
 

Save the Dates: 
Spring Break 

April 1-5 and Good 
Friday, April 19 will be 

our spring break. NO 
PRESCHOOL CLASSES, 

DAYCARE ONLY. 
 

 
 
 

 
      

 
 

 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY DR. SEUSS! 
March 2 is our favorite author’s birthday. The children will be 
participating in several activities to celebrate Dr. Seuss.  
 

Fire Drills  
To reinforce fire safety, we will be conducting our monthly 
fire drills on Thursday and Friday, March 7 & 8.  The fire 
drills are very important, because they teach the children 
how to exit the building if there ever were a fire.  

Soccer Shots 

The Tumblebus will be coming to an end, but we are excited 
to announce that Soccer Shots will be starting on Tuesdays 
and Wednesdays in late March. Information will be available 
soon. 

Soccer Shots will be available for children ages 2 and above.  

Fall Registration 
Many of our currently enrolled students are still not 
registered for the Fall 2019-20 school year. Please 
remember, every child must re-register to attend next school 
year. Registration forms are available in the foyer, or please 
contact Tara or Jeanie to have a form sent home. 

 
Bobbie Noonan’s Parent’s Day 

 
We look forward to having your child show you what they’ve 
learned so far this year! We will be having all of our Parent’s 

Days on Saturday, March 23. For most of our classrooms, 
there are two sessions (9:30 AM and 10:45 AM) Please see 

your child’s invitation for their scheduled time. 

 
 
  

 



Spring Rainbow Day 
On Tuesday and Wednesday, March 19 & 20, we will be welcoming 
spring by celebrating with Spring Rainbow Days.  

The children will be compiling the colors of a rainbow as we 
welcome spring. We ask that you please have your child wear the 
following: Mrs. Logsdon’s Class – Purple or Blue, Pre-K- Orange, 
Juniors- Red, Nursery- Green, Young Nursery- Yellow. 

 

Have you registered for summer camp? 
This summer Bobbie Noonan’s is thrilled to present our STEAM 
Ahead Summer Camp.  Join us for a scientific summer for ages 

15 months – 7 years old, designed around a variety of STEAM 
topics. Our educational program consists of weekly themes, with 

opportunities for outdoor play and plenty of fun. This summer 
will include creative drama, arts and crafts, music, special 

visitors, gardening, dance, discoveries, and much more! The 
children will learn, play, and explore with help from our 

knowledgeable and loving staff. Summer camp begins June 17, 
2019. 

 
The Summer Activity Fee for each child is $30 

        Please stop in the office for a registration form. 
 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s STEAM Ahead Summer Camp  

 

For Every 
Child, 

Everyday, 
Another 

Adventure  
In Learning 

Page 2 of 3 School Newsletter Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care  

 

St. Patrick’s Day 
 
The children are busy preparing for the 
sneaky little leprechauns. We will be 
celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on Friday, 

March 15. Wear your favorite GREEN shirt! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct 

Homer Glen, IL 60491 

Phone: 

708-301-3939 

Fax: 

(708) 301-2784 

E-mail: 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 

We’re on the Web! 
www.bobbienoonans.com 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 
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There will be no preschool the week of April 1-5, and on Good Friday, April 19. We will be open 
for daycare only. In order to schedule the appropriate amount of staff, we need an accurate 
count of children attending. There is a clipboard by the sign in/sign out sheets to fill out. Please 
mark whether your child will or will not be attending daycare week. 
 
Full tuition will be due the week ending with Good Friday. If your child does not attend ANY days 
of the week of April 1-5, ½ tuition will be due. Full tuition is due the week ending with Good 
Friday.  If your child does attend daycare week, full tuition will be due. As stated in your tuition 
policy, full tuition is due regardless of absences or holidays.   
 

 
 

 
 
  

Spring Break/Daycare Week/Good Friday 

     Happy Birthday!!!!! 
3/3 Miles Kalita 

3/8 Jake Berthold 
3/9 Everleigh Hunssinger 

3/14 Henna Hahn 
3/21 Lucy and Will Christoffel 

3/21 Logan Obora 
3/25 Jack Ballack 
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